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Kia Ora Derek
 
In response to your request below, there was no direct cost to Hutt City Council for the blessing
of the Skatepark as this is part of the wider Riverlink Project.
 
Regards
 
Philip
 
 
Philip Rossiter
Senior Advisor | Official Information and Privacy 
Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Hutt Central, Lower Hutt 5010 
P:   M:   W: www.huttcity.govt.nz

                                                                    
 
 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 9:52 PM
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New skate park
 
Nice to have a skateboard park, but what does it cost the rate payer for all this blessing and
Karakia, as I know it cost Wellington about $5000 plus to have this, and it it really relevant, with
all the rate rises at the moment. If it cost nothing I’m ok, if it’s cost a lot, we’ll I could understand
opening a Marae or something but a skate park, where is the cultural significance. 
 
Now I’m asking because my rates have gone up $700 a year.
Where can I find the actual cost for this.
 
Derek




